
FIRESCAPING WORKSHOP: PREPARING FOR 
WILDFIRES WITH FIRE-RESISTANT LANDSCAPING

August 1, 2018, 1-5pm Eastern
North Carolina Zoo
Educational Building

4401 Zoo Pkwy 
Asheboro, NC 27205

Cost: $10

North Carolina has a long history of wildfires. As more people move into natural areas,
risk from wildfires increases. Fortunately, there are modifications homeowners can
make to their home and landscape to be more fire-resistant.

This hands-on workshop is intended to teach community members, Master Gardeners
and natural resource and Extension professionals about fire-resistant landscaping, or
firescaping. The workshop will cover: firescaping basics, NC fire-resistant plants, and
procedures for conducting a home landscape risk assessment.

This workshop occurs prior to the NC Prescribed Fire Council Annual Meeting.

Register here or www.ncprescribedfirecouncil.org/annual_meeting_2018.html 

For more information about this workshop, please contact:  Holly Campbell, hcampbell@sref.info

This workshop supports the project, Master Gardener Training: Preparing for Wildfires with 
Firescaping, which is funded by a USDA-NIFA Smith-Lever Special Needs grant to address disaster 

programming through Extension.

http://www.ncprescribedfirecouncil.org/formmail/2018AnnualMeeting/form/form.html
http://www.ncprescribedfirecouncil.org/annual_meeting_2018.html
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